
  cpic_may_10_2024 

                
 

 

Report of the Central Professional Improvement Committee (CPIC) 

Meeting of May 10, 2024 

 

 

Special Project 

Special Project will be defined as follow:  

CPIC will cover up to 50% of eligible costs (including subbing), up to a maximum of $5000 involving a 

minimum of 20% of the whole teaching staff or a whole department of a school or centre, to a maximum 

of $80,000 for the 2024-2025. Each school or centre can only apply once per academic school year.  

 

Eligible costs include (but may not be limited to): speakers fees, transportation, meals, activity fees and 

substitution.  

 

Review of School Plans 

One of the last two plans was received; one plan is still missing. 

Year End Reports should be starting slowly.  

 

Review of Requests 

5 requests for summer University credit courses were presented and all were approved.  

23 requests for Professional Development Activities were presented. Many of them were from Vocational 

Training centres to attend QACVE Conference in Thetford Mines.  

1 request for a special project was presented for Gordon Robertson Beauty Academy. 

 

 

Submitted by  

Marie-Pier Michaud  

 


